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BCLP Partner John W. Amberg authored an article published Oct. 3 in the Los Angeles County Bar

Association (LACBA) monthly member newsletter which considers the ethical responsibilities of

lawyers. John specifically examines a recent case in which a lawyer openly bragged about his trial

victory, and how the rules of professional conduct might apply. “An ability to identify with his client

and to communicate persuasively on his client’s behalf are hallmarks of a successful advocate, but

the lawyer’s personal beliefs are ultimately irrelevant,” the article notes. “The lawyer is not a witness

and his personal views are not on trial….Often, it is the difficult client and the seemingly hopeless

case that requires the best advocacy, and effective advocacy in the hard case requires analytical

detachment and an objective view, not blind belief.”

Chair of BCLP’s Ethics Committee, John is a member of LACBA’s Professional Responsibility and

Ethics Committee.
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


